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Kevin Klippenstein, 
Chair, BC Chicken Marketing Board 
 

 

Dear Chair Klippenstein:  
 

MEETING BETWEEN THE BC CHICKEN MARKETING BOARD (CHICKEN BOARD) AND 
BCFIRB CHICKEN SECTOR PRICING PANEL 

The Panel has further considered the Chicken Board’s December 13, 2022 request that the 
Chicken Sector Pricing Panel (Panel) meet with the full Chicken Board. 

BCFIRB staff will reach out in January 2023 to arrange a date with the Chicken Board and the 
Panel to discuss the points raised in the Panel’s November 1, 2022 decision.  

On behalf of BCFIRB and staff, all the very best to everyone over the holidays. The Panel is 
looking forward to working with the Chicken Board and stakeholders in 2023.  

Sincerely,  

 

Peter Donkers  
Chair  
 
cc:  Woody Siemens, Executive Director, BC Chicken Marketing Board  

Bill Vanderspek, Chair, BC Broiler Hatching Egg Association 
Stephanie Nelson, Executive Director, BC Broiler Hatching Egg Commission  
Dale Krahn, President, BC Chicken Growers Association 

Jennifer Curtis, Manager, BC Chicken Growers’ Association 

Blair Shier, President, Primary Poultry Processors’ Association of BC 

Craig Evans, Executive Director, Primary Poultry Processors’ Association of BC  

Angela Groothof, President, BC Broiler Hatching Egg Producers’ Association 

John Franck, President, BC Hatchery Association 

Ernie Silveri, Executive Director, BC Egg Hatchery Association 

Wendy Holm, BCFIRB Pricing Liaison  
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